2726 Costa Drive, Galesburg, IL 61401

Phone: 309-344-3151 * Fax: 309-344-1594

Dear Costa Families,

We are so excited to officially invite you to the 2023 Costa Auction, “A Night at the Races.”

The invitation is attached and tickets can be found by scanning the QR code or visiting
tion.givesmart.com. If you can’t make it in person you can still participate by bidding

on silent items online.

As our primary fundraiser for the school, the Costa Auction requires many hours of planning
and preparation. This means it’s a great opportunity for earning service hours. Items donated
for the auction can earn service hours as well.

We will be having an auction meeting Thursday, March 9, at 5pm in the library. Please join us if
you’d like to help with this year’s event, or email costaauctions@costacatholicacademy.org for
information. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Charlene Sullivan and Nicole Hroziencik
2023 Costa Auction Chairs


http://costaauction.givesmart.com/

